
Bakers Falls Inspection Summary – September 21, 2023    

Summary of Bakers Falls Inspection – September 21, 2023 

 

On September 21, 2023, General Electric Company (GE) and its Arcadis representatives completed an 

inspection of the dry portion of Bakers Falls below the Bakers Falls Dam. National Grid’s Arcadis 

representatives, the United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA), and the New York State 

Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) were also present. Access to Bakers Falls was 

coordinated with Boralex Hydro Operations, Inc. and done in compliance with the Bakers Falls Access 

Safety Plan (August 2023), Bakers Falls Access Permit (September 2023 – Attachment A), and the 

Bakers Falls Access and Dense Non-Aqueous Phase Liquid (DNAPL) Collection Job Safety Analysis 

(JSA – Attachment B). Select photographs are provided in Attachment C. 

 

Summary of Observations 

See Bakers Falls Access Permit (Attachment A) for weather and river flow conditions, as well as a full 

list of participants and coordination. 

Observations focused on areas of GE’s historical operations, former DNAPL seeps, and areas around the 

Allen Mill. Inspections focused on the potential presence or indications (e.g., odors, staining, sheen) of 

DNAPL. Observations were also made in areas reported by the USEPA to have had DNAPL-like odors 

during their November 2022 inspection of Bakers Falls. Furthermore, National Grid’s Arcadis 

representatives made observations of the Allen Mill, Eastern Raceway wall, and Wing Dam to facilitate 

deconstruction design. 

Upon conclusion of the September 21, 2023, Bakers Falls inspection, all parties acknowledged no 

indications of DNAPL were observed. The USEPA representative noted that construction of access to 

Bakers Falls from the east bank should be considered to allow for periodic inspections of Bakers Falls. 

The NYSDEC representative also noted that periodic inspections of Bakers Falls, such as once every 

three or four months, conditions permitting, should be considered. GE will evaluate constructing such 

access. 

The next Bakers Falls inspection is anticipated to occur in 2024, following an end to winter weather and 

seasonal high flow conditions. 
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Attachment A 

Bakers Falls Access Permit 23-001 
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Attachment B 

Bakers Falls Access and DNAPL Collection 

Job Safety Analysis 
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Attachment C 

Bakers Falls Inspection Photographs 

 



Bakers Falls Photos
September 21, 2023

PARTICIPANTS

LAUR I E  SCHEUI N G (GE)

ZACH EVA N S  (A RCA DI S)

ROCCO GI A M PAOLO (A RCADIS)

K EI T H WHI T E  (A RCA DIS )

CHR I S  YAT ES  (A N CHOR  QEA )

T ER RY  YOUN G (A RCA DIS)

TOM  CA R EY  (A RCA DIS)

DAVI D ROSOFF  (USEPA )

JOSEPH BAT T I PAGLIA  (USEPA )

M AT T  WI EN ER  (USEPA )

DAVI D T ROMP (NYSDEC)
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